
Marquee Broadcasting, Inc. is continuing to search for a tower site that would give WVMY-LD 
better coverage of the Parkersburg market.  The current location is no longer viable for long 
term operation, necessitating a move to another location.  This move will require engineering 
studies and the approval of the FCC.  Until such time as Marquee can complete the studies and 

receive the approval of the FCC for the move, Marquee hereby requests the FCC’s approval to 

remain silent.




